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We are delighted to invite you, on behalf of Kokilaben Dhirubhai Ambani Hospital & Medical Research Institute (KDAH), 

Mumbai, and the Association of Radiation Therapy Technologists of India (ARTTI), to attend the 9th international& 27th 

national conference of ARTTI (ARTTICON 2023). 

 

The conference promises a busy scientific schedule.  

 

While in Mumbai, you may also enjoy the economic capital of India, the so-called “City of Dreams”; October is pleasant in the city, 

with clear weather and temperatures of 25-32°C. 

 

The ARTTI was formed in 1996 to provide a platform for all radiation therapy professionals in India. The main aim was to develop 

academic activities for radiation therapists and to enable them to update themselves on the latest technological developments in 

radiation oncology. The ARTTI has grown, learned and earned recognition and honours from the radiation oncology fraternity 

through its continuous academic engagement, appraisal and development of radiation therapists in India. It has allied with 

radiation therapists worldwide to participate internationally in academic activities and has collaborated with ESTRO to share 

experience across the area of radiation oncology. 

 

We are confident that the conference's scientific programme, alongside the fantastic cuisine and the combination of heritage and 

modernity will make your visit to Mumbai a memorable experience. 

 

To register for the conference please visit: www.artticon2023.com 

 

Thank you.  

 

Sumit Basu 

Organising chairman, ARTTICON 2023, and 

Debojoyti Dhar 

Organising secretary 

http://www.artticon2023.com/

